
Daily Announcements— 

Wednesday, September 6 

5th GRADERS - Do you like singing and performing?  Come join us for 5th GRADE CHOIR!  We meet 

on Friday mornings at 7:45am and will perform a holiday musical in December!  Forms are available in 

the office explaining how to sign up at become part of this fun group! 

The LIBRARY will soon have NOOK eReaders available for students to check out.  Your account 

must be in good standing with no fines or overdue books.  A signed permission slip must be on file in 

order to check out a NOOK.  Stop by the library for a permission slip and to see a list of available  

titles. 

KAHLER BOOK CLUB:  We will be reading “The One & Only Ivan” by Katherine Applegate.  We 

will meet on Wednesday’s at 8am in the library from 9/13—10/11.  When Ivan, a gorilla that has lived  

for years in a down-and-out circus-theme mall, meets Ruby, a baby elephant that has been added to the 

mall, he decides he must find her a better life.  The reading level is 3.6 - 4.0 points.  If you would like to 

join the Kahler Book Club, stop by the library to pick up a permission slip.  Book Club is limited to the 

first 14 students who return their signed permission slip. 

If you would like to EAT LUNCH OUTSIDE- bring $1 Kolt Cash to lunch on Mondays and Tuesdays.  

You will be able to do this every Monday and Tuesday weather permitting. 

Coach Joe is having a fall tennis camp at Lake Central High School.  Space is limited to the first 20  

students who sign up.  Information sheets are available in the main office. 

REMINDER:  5th grade spell bowl practice is Friday 9/08 at 8am in Room 224. 

CONGRATULATIONS to the following students who have read a Young Hoosier book and have 

earned $5 Kahler cash for passing the AR test!  Drew Arnold, Michael Szatkowski, Teresa Arroyo,  

Benjamin Shimala, Tara Schassburger and Amanda Smith.  Their names will be entered into a drawing 

to win one of five prizes.  Drawings will take place twice a quarter so KEEP READING! 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTIONS will take place online this week.  All students please make sure to 

visit Kahler’s website and vote for your grade representatives under the extra curricular tab and stu-

dent council tab.  Teachers are encouraged to vote too!  You may vote for all homerooms, but only once 

under each grade level.  Also, all 8th grade students need to vote for student council officers.  Sign in 

and VOTE!!  Your vote matters!  Voting ends Monday—September 11, 2017. 

AEDAN PENA 

BLUE PENCIL POUCH  

A RED PENCIL POUCH 

BLACK PENCIL POUCH 

ANGEL CHARM 

A NECKLACE WITH A HEART CHARM ON A BLACK 

ROPE CHAIN 

A PAIR OF ADIDAS TENNIS SHOES 

A PAIR OF GIRLS GLASSES WITH  

PURPLE METAL SIDES 

A ZIP LOCK BAG WITH VARIOUS ITEMS 

A KINDLE 

YOOBI PENS 

A WATCH 



   
BLUE PENCIL POUCH  

A RED PENCIL POUCH 

ANGEL CHARM 

TURQUOISE AND WHITE LUNCH BAG 

A NECKLACE WITH A HEART CHARM ON 

A BLACK ROPE CHAIN 

 

A PAIR OF ADIDAS TENNIS SHOES 

A PAIR OF GIRLS GLASSES WITH  

PURPLE METAL SIDES 

A ZIP LOCK BAG WITH  

VARIOUS ITEMS 

YOOBI PENS 

A WATCH 


